
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To:   Parents of Graduating Seniors 

 

From:   Susie Smith 

           Guidance  

           Mid Carolina High School 

 

Re:   Scholarship Information 

 

Dear Sir or Madam:   

 

     Each year, Mid Carolina High lists scholarships awarded to students in the graduation program.  May I 

ask your assistance in gathering the information for the ceremony scheduled for June 5, 2019. Please 

complete the form below to provide the information. MCHS will only list the information provided on this 

form. 

   

     Please record the information and ask your student to return the paperwork to Ms. Smith in the Mid-

Carolina High Guidance Office.  Please update the list each time an additional offer is made. The 

scholarship total for individual students will not be listed.  However, a class total will be tabulated. 

 

Your assistance is greatly appreciated.  If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at 364-2134.   

 

                                                                          Thank you, 

                                                                             Susie Smith 

 

Student Name______________________________________________________________________ 

 

Scholarship       Semester Amount      Annual Amount         Total Award (Renewable) 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

In order for your student to be recognized on the Commencement Program we need 

the above information on or before Wednesday, May 22, 2019. 


